



Spring 2021

Dear Pastor and Supporting Church,

Since our last letter, many of the COVID restrictions have been lifted and there is a return to a much busier schedule. Over the last couple of months we have restarted our outreach efforts and have distributed over 2000 gospel packets. Though we have seen little fruit from these efforts it is great to be back out going door-to-door and sharing Christ with those in our city. Please pray that our continued outreach efforts will help some lost soul find Christ.

While we have not seen any fruit from the outreach, God has brought visitors to our church by other means and for that we are grateful. Pray specifically for Chase and his daughter Mali who recently began attending our services. We praise the Lord for the faithfulness of those who attend our services. We have a solid group of 30-40 who we can expect to be at every service. We rejoice in the spiritual growth and steadfastness of this group.

We have not been able to restart our bus route as of yet for a couple of reasons. There are still parents who are skittish about the virus and so are not quite ready to send their children back to church. Also, our only bus driver had an issue when trying to renew his license and is having to go back through CDL recertification all over again. Please pray that he can get his commercial driver's license back soon and we can restart our bus route.

We have a busy summer ahead of us with camps, Vacation Bible school and many other activities. In the month of June, we are hoping to get out by hand and foot around 2,5000 Vacation Bible school invitations. Please pray that God will bless us with many visitors for our VBS. In the past, this ministry has been used not only to bring people to Christ, but also new families in our church. We are praying for the same this summer.

Many have asked how Dawn and I are adjusting to having an empty nest, and we always respond that we are too busy to think about it. Though we miss our children, we are grateful for what the Lord is doing in their lives. Bryson is just finishing his first year working at PCC and was recently promoted to a new position. Brandon had a rough first year of college after contracting COVID and suffering from some physical problems caused by it. Praise the Lord he passed all his classes and seems to be doing much better physically. He is staying on campus and working there this summer. Please pray that God will continue to lead and direct our sons.

I've had a rough time this spring with allergies and asthma. Hopefully we are turning the corner on those problems for this year. Please pray for strength and health as we minister here in California. The need for this state and our country is dire and we need to reach as many as we can for Christ. Thank you for you continued support.

In Christ,

Andy Doss

SENDING CHURCH: Calvary Baptist Church 536 South Main Street King, NC 27021 336-983-3728 / www.cbcking.org Pastor Kevin Broyhill

CONTACT INFORMATION: Anthony Doss 1004 W. 15th Street Merced, CA 95341 www.mercedbc.org / 209-628-0455 anthonyddoss@gmail.com

